
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

I am sending this email outside of my monthly newsletter to ask for your help and 

consideration.   

This year, more than any other years, we have several students with mobility issues who 

require the use of our very limited handicap parking spots.  We are asking that you please leave 

these spaces for those students.   

If your child is able to easily walk to your car, we ask that you use the kiss and go or the spaces 

along the fence or parallel to the handicap spots.   

Thank you so much for working together to support all our students.   

Regards,  

Susan Yip 

Principal 

Latimer Road Elementary 

604-576-9184 

 

 


